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NEWLY ELECTED MAYOR,CLLR ARON MOKGETLE, VISITS LOCAL 

TRADITIONAL AUTHORITIES 

 

The Honourable Mayor of Lephalale Local Municipality Mayor, Cllr Aron 

Mokgetle, embarked on a three-day introductory meeting with the 

Shongoane, Mokoruanyane and Seleka Traditional Authorities on 24, 25 

and 26 May 2023 respectively. The visit was an opportunity for the newly 

elected Mayor, Cllr Aron Mokgetle, to be officially introduced to all the local 

Traditional Authorities.  

 

Mokgetle was elected and sworn-in during a special Council sitting which 

was held at the Municipal Council Chamber on 16 May 2023.  

 

Representatives from the three traditional Authorities, used the 

introductory session, to voice various service delivery issues and many 

other issues requiring the intervention of the Mayor. Issues that were 

raised ranges from water, roads, safeguarding of municipal infrastructure, 

recruitment at the local private sector to electricity. 

 

In his remarks, the Mayor said his door will always be open for 

engagements when there are challenges. He added that he will be 

working closely with all the traditional authorities to ensure that issues of 

service delivery and many other issues affecting communities of 

Lephalale are attended to. 
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